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September 22, 2017 

 

 

 

Dr. Vladimir Jakovljevic 

Department of Physiology 

Faculty of Medicine 

University of Kragujevac 

Kragujevac 34000, Serbia 

Email: drvladakgbg@yahoo.com 

 

Dear Prof. Jakovljevic, 

 

Thank you for your email dated September 21, 2017 along with the program for the 

Cardiovascular Meeting dedicated to the 40
th

 Anniversary of the Faculty of Medical 

Sciences, University of Kragujevac. It is indeed an excellent scientific program on New 

Insights in Cardiovascular Research and I am confident that it will be a great success and 

appropriate tribute to your Faculty. 

 

As I told to you earlier that due to previous commitment, I shall be unable to participate 

in your meeting and thus I regret to miss it. Nonetheless, the Academy is honoured to 

associate itself with your meeting and thus you can print its logo in your program to 

indicate its Sponsorship. Please also express my personal congratulation to your 

University Authorities on this special occasion of the 40
th

 Anniversary of the Faculty of 

Medical Sciences. I do have fond memories of my visit to your institution. 

 

With very best regards, 

 
Naranjan S. Dhalla, PhD, MD (Hon), DSc (Hon)         

Executive Director, IACS 
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c.c. Prof. B. Ostadal 

 President, IACS 
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